
 

 

 

 

                 Attendance Winners of the Week                              
 
 

Events 
1.3.18 World Book Day – Dress up as favourite book character or wear pyjamas for school. 

6.3.18 4NG to The Word 

12.3.18 Maths, science and technology week – a variety of activities. 

15.3.18 4CL to The Word 

15.3.18 Half of Y6 to Nissan 

16.3.18 Half of Y6 to Nissan 

16.3.18 Maths Puzzle Company in school for all year groups. 

20.3.18 Music Festival at Customs House - choir 

23.3.18 Y6 Eden Camp 

Friday 9th February 2018     

 

W/E 2.2.18 
5NW & 6FD 

100% 
Well done! 

 

100% Attendance Winners 
Well done to all of our children who received 100% attendance for the Autumn Term. 
They each received a wristband and a certificate. Thank You to parents and carers for 

your continued support. 

 
 
 

School closes on Friday 9th February 2018 and re-opens on 
Monday 19th February 2018. 
School will be closed Friday 23rd February. 

 Merit Award Winners 

3BA – Gracie Bond; 4NG – Grace Yannetta; 5LR – Tyler Dingwall; 6JO – Daniel Laidler 

 
From Monday 19th February Wake Up, Shake Up will be on 

every morning 8.30-8.55am. All children welcome! 

We raised £105.75 for The Sign to Sing Charity. Thank You 
for your continued support. 


